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Cespedes, Christopher

From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission
Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2024 3:50 PM
To: Cespedes, Christopher
Subject: FW: Michigan Daily Inquiry

 

From: Amanda Venclovaite Pirani <xxxxxx@umich.edu>  
Sent: Monday, October 14, 2024 11:30 AM 
To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission < xxxxxx@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Michigan Daily Inquiry 
 
Hello,   
 
My name is Amanda and I am a student journalist with the Michigan Daily. I'm reaching out because I 
covered the city's discussions of taking over ownership of state-owned trunk lines during the summer, 
and wanted to follow up on the matter now that some time has passed. I think this is a topic that can be a 
bit confusing for us students, but is certainly relevant when it comes to pedestrian safety, so I would love 
to be better informed.   
 
If anyone on the transportation commission would be available to speak with me in the coming weeks it 
would be really helpful to better understand how the commission came to its recommendations, how 
this plays into pedestrian safety and whether there are any updates on negotiations. 
 
Thanks,  
Amanda 
 
--  
Amanda Venclovaite-Pirani she/her  
University of Michigan, Class of 2025  
The Michigan Daily City Reporter  
603-xxx-xxxx 


